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17 January 2017 

Dear Parents, 

Book Fair 

The annual Scholastic Book Fair begins tomorrow Wednesday 18th 

January and will be open until the end of the week. Children may 

purchase books at snack time if they have money with them, 

otherwise parents are very welcome to accompany children to the 

Book Fair from 3.00pm on Wednesday and Thursday, and from 

2.00pm on Friday. 

Diamond Dazzlers 

Our Diamond Dazzlers club from 2.00 – 3.00pm has begun successfully. Thanks to parents who have used 

the online registration form daily to sign their children up; this has proved very efficient and useful as we 

establish numbers and payments for each day. Please continue to use this system on the school website. 

Parent/Teacher Interviews 

Our next set of Parent/Teacher consultations will take place on Tuesday 31st January and Thursday 2nd 

February. School will finish at 12.00pm for all pupils on both days. You should receive an appointment slip 

by the end of this week.  

P7 Transfer Interviews 

Mr Beattie will hold Transfer Interviews for P7 children on Monday 30th and Tuesday 31st January. The 

discussion will focus on your choice of secondary/grammar school. You will receive an interview slot and 

the Education Authority’s Transfer form in duplicate. Please endeavour to complete the form prior to the 

meeting, particularly the personal details – if desired, you may wait until the interview before finalising 

your school choices.  

Holidays and Term Dates 

The list of holidays and term dates for next school year (2017-2018) has now been published on the school 

website - http://thediamondps.weebly.com/term-dates.html - please refer to this when organising 

holidays etc. Where possible, please endeavour to organise family holidays to coincide with school 

holidays. 

http://thediamondps.weebly.com/term-dates.html


As always, please continue to visit the Recent Events page and the Announcements sections of the school 

website to keep up to date with school events. 

Yours sincerely, 

 

M Beattie(Principal) 

http://thediamondps.weebly.com/recent-events
http://thediamondps.weebly.com/announcements--dates

